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THE INSTITUTE OF

CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS
OF SRI LANKA

CA

POSTPONEMENT OF THE CORPOR/

STRATEGIC LEVEL EXAMINATION - O(

The Director General of Health Services of the Ministry of Health in a
October 2020 to CA Sri Lanka has advised the Institute to postpone the
Strategic Level examination till the epidemiological situation improves i

Therefore, in line with the advice issued to CA Sri Lanka by the Di
of Health Services, the Institute is compelled to postpone the
Strategic Level examination which was scheduled to be held on 1¢
of October 2020.

CA Sri Lanka will be in close contact with the Ministry of Health to
Institute can conduct the exams as soon as we are able to obtain due
the Ministry.

The new examination dates will be communicated in due course.
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